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Car Parking Turnover Study on Thursday 27 July 
2023  
The NSW Government is investing $200 million in the Bathurst Hospital 
Redevelopment 
Planning and design for the Bathurst Hospital Redevelopment future car parking strategy requires the collection of 
data of the current utilisation of car parking spaces both on the BHS campus and in the surrounding streets.  

Independent consultants TTW will be reviewing car parking utilisation through the use of camera studies performed 
over a 12-hour period of a working hospital day.  

Information captured in the studies will be for the purposes of developing an understanding of current car parking 
utilisation.  

The work will take place between 6.00am-6.00pm Thursday 27 July 2023. 

What is happening? 
Car parking utilisation and turnover investigations will be carried out across the Bathurst Health Service campus and 
surrounding streets.  

Cameras will be in place in the following car parking areas: 

• Heritage Building (of Howick St) 
• Emergency Department parking 
• Specialist clinics parking 
• Under croft car park (under main hospital building) 
• Northern car park (parallel Durham St) 
• Fleet car park (off Commonwealth St) 
• On-street parking in the streets adjacent to the BHS campus will also be included in the study including 

Howick St, Mitre St, Durham St and Commonwealth St.  

Camera images will not provide clarity for facial recognition. All imagery will be deleted once car parking turnover data 
collection has been completed.  

Keeping you informed 
If you would like to speak with a member of the project team directly, you can call us any time on our project 
information line on 9978 5432 or email us at HI-Bathurst@health.nsw.gov.au 

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important planning for the Bathurst Hospital Redevelopment.   
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